Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 4:02 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 10/30/2020 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,
Happy Friday!

Wow! What an amazing PRIDE Assembly yesterday where we focused on celebrating that we are all problem solvers. It
was so nice to see all our student’s smiling faces during the Zoom.

Thank you to our specialist teachers and assembly committee who helped host this thoughtful presentation. The staff
video has been linked on the Penny Creek Elementary homepage for you to view again! Click HERE to view the video
directly.

Please remember to save the date! Thursday, November 5th from 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. our school will have a student
materials pick up day. ALL First — Fifth grade families are invited to come anytime between 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. to gather
your student’s materials and prizes from this week’s Mathquerade events. Click HERE to view the map.

Tonight, Henry M. Jackson High School’s ASB invites you to “Halloween Octoberfest”. A drive-through candy fair for
elementary students on October 30th from 4 p.m. — 6:30 p.m. at Jackson High School. Dress up in your favorite costume
and drive through a series of different booths around the campus of Jackson High School collecting free candies of all
sorts! This will be a safe and socially distance, drive-through event. All student volunteers will be following COVID
protocols.

Don’t forgot on November 1, Daylight Savings time ends and we “fall back” one hour.

The monthly November Newsletter is attached. Please take some time to look it over to view useful information.
Newsletters may also be found on our Penny Creek Elementary homepage.

Have a great weekend!

Thank you,
Penny Creek Elementary
www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Attachments:
& messages/attachments/3cfd9e0858ed56395189cedb058c17e6/Newsletter November 2020.pdf (983.9 KB)
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